
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

          

 

From: Sharon Jorgensen 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: My comments for 2022.IE27.6 on January 11, 2022 Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Date: Monday, January 10, 2022 10:55:22 AM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 11, 2022 Infrastructure and 
Environment Committee meeting on item 2022.IE27.6, Review of City of Toronto Golf 
Courses 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of 
City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online 
and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: January 8, 2022 

Chairman and Committee Members 
Infrastructure and Environment Committee 
Parks and Recreation 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Ladies Youthful Seniors Golf Group, a 
league that has been golfing at Scarlett Woods Golf Course for over 35 years. 
Since Covid-19 changed the way we golf, we have continued to golf at Scarlett 
Woods making our own foursomes.  Now we hope we can again be given a 
block of times for us to use for our members. 
We support many of the recommendations that you are reviewing and in 
particular 

- The continuation of the land use for golf, with enhancements such as 
improvement of the amenities and allowing leagues such as ours to 
function again at the courses.  As senior citizens we have in particular 
been facing hardships from Covid-19 and have valued the physical and 
social benefits from playing golf these last few years. 

-

Sincerely 
Sharon Jorgensen, President 
Ladies Youthful Seniors Golf Group 
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